Perth Squash Club
Child Protection Policy
In accordance with guidance from the relevant authorities, it is now recommended that the Club has a formal policy with respect to the protection of children and vulnerable adults.  This is that policy.
(For the avoidance of doubt, the policy applies principally to young people under the age of 18 years, as opposed to Juniors, as defined for squash purposes, being essentially those under the age of 19.)
1. The Club will appoint a Child Welfare Officer, whose identity will be known to Club members.
2. The Child Welfare Officer will deal promptly and conscientiously with any alert or concern raised, keeping the Club’s management committee apprised.
3. Where a group of children or vulnerable adults is being supervised by Club volunteers, there will always be at least two adults present.
4. The name and contact details for a child will be included in Club media (noticeboards, website etc.) only with the specific consent of the child’s parent or guardian.
5. Reliable and transparent procedures to ensure the safety of children and vulnerable adults are of great importance for those individuals and also for those involved in their supervision.
6. Any query or concern in connection with the matters covered in this policy or with the policy itself should be referred initially to the Child Welfare Officer.
7. The current Child Welfare Officer is Allan Currie (squash@mintogordon.co.uk).  In the event of any difficulty in making contact with the Child Welfare Officer, any member of the Club’s management committee may be referred to as a deputy.
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